
 

 

 
 
6th September 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back to North Kesteven Academy for the start of the academic year 2023-24. 
 
I’d like to welcome all new families who join our NK community today.  We appreciate 
that it is not always easy to start the new phase of the educational journey and we are 
committed to supporting all young people and their families as they transition to us.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  The contact 
information sheet is attached so that you can get any support or answers as quickly as 
possible. 
 
As many of you will know I was unwell at the end of last year.  I wanted to let you all 
know that I am recovering well and back in my position as Headteacher, looking 
forward to this year.  Thank you to everyone who sent their best wishes; it has been 
greatly appreciated.   
 
We have some new staff who have joined us in September and I know you will join me 
in welcoming them: 
 
Mr Babatunde                                  Teacher of Science 
Mrs Bilham                                        Learning Support Assistant 
Miss Francombe                             Teacher of History 
Mr Gibson                                           Teacher of Geography (covering Mr Prime’s parental 
leave) 
Miss Markland                                 Subject leader for Dance 
Mr Savage                                           Teacher of Technology  
Ms Spencer                                        Teacher of Music  
Mr Wallace                                        Teacher of Science & PE 
Mr Warriss                                         Head of Maths 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting year and thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jo Tunnicliffe 
Headteacher 


